
Sent: Tuesday, 17 March 2020 10:39 AM 
Subject: RE: RGR Team: eTAP Update 
 
Hi Team, 
 
See below statement for an update from Operations regarding work on track methods 
currently available for Yards and Sidings: 
 
“Advice has been provided that as of today, Monday 16th March hand written TOA’s 
are now permissible in Sidings or Yards where there is no infrastructure details in the 
eTAP system.  
 
This authorisation has been provided by the Service Delivery Manager.” 
 
Let me know if you require further information, thanks in advance. 
 
Ming Yee Poon 
Project Engineer 
Hunter Valley 
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